
2024/25 Freshwater Turtle Conservation and Education Programme 

(5 October 2024) 

 

Ten students from our school have been admitted to 2024/25 Freshwater Turtle Conservation 

and Education Programme. Over the upcoming year, our students will enhance their knowledge and 

awareness of freshwater turtle conservation in Hong Kong, along with other endangered species, 

through lectures, workshops, and outdoor learning. They will also have the opportunity to promote 

the significance of conservation within our school. 
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 Students participating in an orientation activity 


